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The Hub: Huntingfield, Heveningham & Ubbeston Village Hall
Brick Kiln Lane, Huntingfield, Suffolk, IP19 0QH
www.huntingfield.org/the-hub


email: thehub@huntingfield.org
Telephone: 01986 799130
Charity No. 1167467
Dear Residents
The Hub - Huntingfield, Heveningham & Ubbeston Village Hall
It doesn't seem possible that just a year ago we were looking forward to the handover of our new village hall from the contractors! We will be celebrating the 1st Anniversary of The Hub on St George's Day - Sunday 23rd April. So please come and celebrate with us between 2 and 6 p.m. and enjoy a glass of wine, nibbles, great music etc. This will be a FREE event for all residents of our three villages.

You may not be aware of everything that goes on at The Hub so overleaf you will see the variety of Classes, Groups and Events that are happening.  We hope there is something for everyone.  To mention just a few - there is the Youth Club for teenagers - we have a small group of regulars who meet weekly, play pool, table tennis, chat, play board games etc. It's an incredibly friendly group and the adults who run it love going.

Our Kids Club for 5 - 11 year olds will be starting up soon - we are just getting paperwork, qualifications, certification etc. finalised - hopefully it will start in March this year. It will include art and crafts, music making, cooking and games. If  your children are interested in coming email us at thehub@huntingfield.org or contact Frances Doyle - details overleaf, and we will let you know the start date.
For adults there are so many options - Yoga on Saturday mornings - what an amazing way to start the weekend, relaxing, revitalising and so invigorating, Jive and Swing Dance on Tuesday evenings, Pilates on Tuesday mornings , Zumba on Monday mornings and Bridge on Tuesday afternoons. However, these classes can only continue if you come along and join in!
As well as the classes there are regular events such as film nights and Saturday Brunch which are proving popular, if you haven't been to one of these we invite you to do so. We are aware however that there are gaps in the provision we are offering, so if there is something you would like to see happening at The Hub, whether it is a regular class, a one-off session or a specific event, please let us know. We are open to all suggestions, but if people don't tell us what they want.....guessing becomes quite difficult. So if you say, 'There's nothing I'm interested in happening at The Hub', then please let us know what you would like to see included.

If you would like to hire The Hub for a private event, please get in touch with us via email at thehub@huntingfield.org or telephone and leave a message on 01986 799130. A reminder that if you are a resident of Huntingfield, Heveningham or Ubbeston private bookings are at the rate of 50% of the regular rate.
Best wishes to all and, with your help, here's to another busy and successful year at The Hub.

Sue Lucas - Chair of Trustees of The Hub
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